From: Mary Dunnion <MDunnion@higa.ie>
Sent: Thursday 19 March 2020 13:11

To: Tadhg Daly || -

Subject: RE: Vetting Covid 19

Hello Tadgh
As discussed, | have forward this to the DOH to further inform their discussions.
Regards

Mary

Mary Dunnion

Chief Inspector of Social Services
Director of Regulation
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